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Planting trees on Lidlington Place CRM001:0600000000503

From: Customerservice (Customerservice@tfl.gov.uk)

To: quachms@yahoo.com

Date: Friday, 16 November 2018, 17:17 GMT

 
TRANSPORT
FOR LONDON

Ref: 12587676

16 November 2018

Dear Minh Quach

Thank you for your further email of 1 November regarding a request for trees to be
planted on Lidlington Place. I appreciate the time you have taken to get back in contact
with us and raise these queries.

To address the three questions that you raised:

1. When is the next 2019/2020 planting period? 

The next planting period is scheduled for October 2019.

2. Would I need to contribute to the cost of the planting?

There will be no requirement for you to pay for this.

3. Can I request TfL to plant earlier? 

Alternatively, we are trying to see whether we can start this in the Spring time. However,
this has not been confirmed.

Thank you again for contacting us and I do hope this information was able to help. If
there is anything else we can help you with, please reply to this email. Alternatively, you
can call us on 0343 222 1234 and we'll be happy to help you.

Kind regards

Annie
Customer Service Adviser
Transport for London Customer Services

If you wish to reply directly to this email, please click on the reply button on your toolbar.
Please do not alter or delete the subject line as this may result in a delay responding to
your email.
We aim to reply to all emails within ten working days.
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Transport for London (TfL) will use the personal information submitted on this form to process your
feedback and provide you with the information or services you have requested. We may need to share
your information with our service providers, associated organisations and agents for these purposes.
For further information please see our Privacy Policy.

***********************************************************************************

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

 

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H
0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following
link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

 

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out
their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage
which may be caused by viruses.
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